
 

 

Do you have a child in school between 

Kindergarten – 12 grade? 
 

AB 895 has now been enacted and  

you can get the help you need for your child 
 

Half of all mental illnesses begin  

before the age of 14 
 

AB 895 gives money to California school districts for 

mental health services for your child at no cost to you 
 

Only 1 in 5 children get the help they need 
 

Parents are strongly advised to seek the help that  

AB 895 can provide for their child while funds last 
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